



ph. 570-501-4000 LVHN.org/hazleton

March 3, 2016

Joseph Martin
Executive Director
Pennsylvania Health Care Cost Containment Council
225 Market St.
Suite 400
Harrisburg, PA 17101

Dear Mr. Martin:

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this year's report.

We are very pleased with the results of the data on complications following knee and hip replacements presented to us by the Health Care Cost Containment Council. Our data shows that we are within the expected performance limits.

Our commitment to providing cost-effective, quality health care to our community drives our corporate vision. We look forward to your reports for use as benchmarks in our continuing quality improvement projects.

Yours truly,

Barbara A. Vilushis, DO

Associate Medical Director, Lehigh Valley Hospital- Hazleton

Anthony Valente, MD

Vice President of Medical Affairs, Lehigh Valley Hospital- Hazleton